Dear Parents and Carers

Following the announcement from the Government today, all pupils will return to school as planned on INSERT DATE AND TIME. 
We know that the news reports in the last few days have been concerning, but we want to reassure you that the stringent measures that we put in place to keep our children and staff as safe as possible last term will continue.
We also want to remind you that if your child or anyone in your household develops symptoms, please do not attend school and continue to follow the Government’s self-isolation guidelines. For more information, please visit: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/ 
We look forward to seeing you all again next week.

Kind regards,

ENDS


